
This is an outrageous overreach and extension of government to circumvent and exacerbate the unconstitutional M114. 

 

This senate bill would infringe on God given, constitutional rights to bear arms and maintain a militia, as written in the 

second amendment, and is on its face unconstitutional. 

 

I demand as a legal citizen of this state and country that this bill, SB348 otherwise known as "The Reduction of Gun 

Violence Act" be immediately opposed or dismissed. 

 

This proposed bill is also unconstitutional and challenges the 14th Amendment which states: "State shall make or 

enforce any law which shall abridge the privileges or immunities of citizens of the United States; nor shall any State 

deprive any person of life, liberty, or property, without due process of law; nor deny to any person within its  

Jurisdiction the equal protection of the laws." 

 

This bill would come in direct conflict of both my liberties and freedoms to bear arms (by making it unlawful), and the 

red flag aspects of this bill would potentially deny my liberty and equal protection of laws. 

 

The Oregon State Senate does not have the ability to bypass the court system, circumvent the will of the people through 

a ballot petition and restrict their rights against the Federal Constitution. 


